Steven Liang

From: Karen Phillips <kcp3321@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2023 5:01 PM

To: WaterRateBoard

Subject: Testify

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender.

| have a complaint concerning the rate increase and my water meter and my account. It all in distressing.



